
The Admissions o�ce has made some modi�cations to the enrollment and advisement processes for this 
semester to ensure Carl Albert e�ciently serves students throughout the upcoming enrollment period. The 
following processes describe how each type of student will be helped:

First-Time Freshmen:
These students will be required to register and attend an Enrollment Session. During these sessions, students 
will create their schedule, go on an in-depth campus tour, and discuss important topics such as online 
resources (Vikeconnect, Blackboard, Student Email), Housing options, Student ID's, Financial Aid, and much 
more! Students can �nd the Enrollment Session registration form located on our enrollment website (www.-
carlalbert.edu/enrollment) and students are also sent the link in an automated email after they apply.
**If Enrollment Sessions are not o�ered due to COVID-19, the students will be contacted via email and/or 
phone to complete their enrollment. Students will be contacted closer to the date of their Enrollment Session 
con�rming or denying the occurrence of the session. **

Transfer and Readmit Students:
These students have the option to contact any advisor (Advisement Specialists or Faculty Advisors) to get 
enrolled! They are given contact information for all advisors via the Academic Advisors' list. 

Continuing Students:
Continuing �rst-semester freshmen are being advised by Advisement Specialists through Freshman Orienta-
tion! This will now be conducted via email and/or phone. All other continuing students have been sent 
advisement emails containing electronic degree plans with recommendations on what classes they should 
enroll in for the fall semester. We have encouraged these students to contact their faculty advisor to enroll in 
courses and have provided contact information via the attached advisors' lists, but they also have the option 
of contacting our Advisement Specialists to get enrolled as well. The last option for these students is to 
self-enroll. CASC has provided the students with step-by-step instructions on how to complete this through 
Vikeconnect. The following image is an example of a detailed electronic degree plan that has been sent to a 
continuing student. The highlighted courses represent our recommendations for the next semester. We also 
include several explanations and notes throughout the email.

If anyone has questions concerning the enrollment and advisement processes, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Admissions o�ce.  Go Vikings!
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